October 27, 1986

= NOTIS

Loulse Bugg

Assistant Director for Library Systems
University Libraries

Wayne State University

Detrolt, MI 48202

Dear Loulse:

Your letter of October 15, 1986 outlining the relationship of
NOTIS for the DALNET members, is correct.

The only point that I would add 1s that NOTIS will sell
additional training days to Wayne State for use at any of the
DALNET institutions.

Sincerely,

Jane Burke
Dlrector
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1935 Sheridan Road
Evanston, llinois 60201

312-491-7004



